
Hot Lunch  -  This week, hot lunch will be perogies, 
salad and a dessert.  Please send your money ($4.00) 
to the school by Wednesday. 
 
Letter of intent  -  If you have not yet returned the 
letter of intent for the next academic school year 
(that was sent home with your child last Monday),  
please fill it out  and return it to the school as soon as 
possible. 
 
Progress Reports/Parent-Teacher Interviews  -  
Progress Reports, along with Parent-Teacher 
Interview Forms, were sent home today with your 
child.  Please indicate your desired time and return by 
Wednesday 3rd May. 
 
Fundscrip  -  The next Fundscrip order is due in the 
office by Friday 5th May.  Please support the school 
by purchasing gift cards  -  even for your regular 
grocery and gas purchases  -  and ‘give back’ to the 
school.  There are over 170 retailers in Ontario to 
choose from.  You get full value of the card, and pay 
nothing more!!  This is such an easy way to support 
the school.  Please participate!!  Order forms are 
available in the office and can be sent home with 

your child.  Just write a quick note or call the office 
to request one.  Thank you! 
 
GAA Evaluation  -  Last Monday and Tuesday, GAA 
had their evaluation done by the Ontario Conference 
Visiting Committee.  We are very pleased to report 
that we received a six-year clearance, with yearly 
progress reports!  This is the highest accreditation 
rating that a school can achieve!!  Praise God! 
 
Memorial/Arbor Day Ceremony  -  Last Friday, we 
had a lovely time honouring the memory of Mr. Kurt 
Mitchell.  Please see our Facebook page for photos. 
 
Absences and Tardiness  -  Please remember to call 
the school office to let us know if your child is going 
to be late or absent. 
 
Student Drop off   -  Please remember that student 
supervision does not begin until 8:50 am, unless a 
specific arrangement has been made with your 
child’s class teacher for that day.  Please remain with 
your children until that time, to ensure their safety.  
Thank you for respecting the staff devotional time.   
 
                                                                                Please turn over 

May 2017 

1 Progress Reports  home  

5      Fundscrip orders due 

6 Kindergarten at Hamilton Filipino Church/Heritage Green 

8 Parent-Teacher Interviews  -  NO SCHOOL 

17     La Fete du pain 

18  Police in the Park Field Trip for Grades 5-8 

22  Victoria Day Holiday  -  NO SCHOOL 

29     W.I.S.E. begins 
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